
W-90-002 [Waiver 1990-2] 
 
May 3, 1990 
 
Ms. Esmie V. Parchment 
[Address withheld] 
 
Dear Ms. Parchment: 
 

The Ethics Commission has received and reviewed your letter of March 23, 1990 
concerning your employment with Montgomery County and your purchase of a 
residential rental building which currently rents to some HOC subsidized parties. 

 
The Commission has determined that it would grant a waiver so that you may 

lease to tenants who receive HOC subsidies. However, in the event one of those tenants 
requires services from the Department of Social Services, you must recuse yourself from 
personally rendering such services. Further, this decision is conditioned on your 
informing the Director of Social Services of this waiver and on his notifying the Ethics 
Commission of receipt of that information. 

 
Please review the enclosed information regarding restrictions related to outside 

employment which address some issues that will pertain to your circumstances. If you 
have any questions regarding them, please contact our office. 


